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PEA 4.1.

If you have any questions, please call me at (503) 813-5934.
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A.15-11-005 PacifiCorp Response to CPUC Data Request 3.0
August 9, 2016

ATTACHMENT A
PEA Completeness Review

Data Request 3.0 is in response to the PEA, the project amendment and all other material
submitted by PacifiCorp. This data request seeks to clarify information pertaining to aesthetics
resources and mirrors the layout of information in the PEA and the appendices.

4.0 ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT ASSESSMENT SUMMARY
4.1 Aesthetics

Due to proposed ongoing use of the Shasta substation facility as a storage yard, after
the Lassen substation is constructed. A modified visual simulation of both substation
facilities is required that depicts the old and new substation areas with proposed uses,
specifically, material and/or vehicle storage at the old substation enclosure.

RESPONSE:

Please refer to Attachment PEA 4.1 for visual simulations depicting the current and
proposed use of the Mt. Shasta substation area.



